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Quick Quote 
 

CONSULTANCY SERVICES – REVIEW OF HR SERVICES  
FOR ISLE OF MAN GOVERNMENT 

 

The Cabinet Office, on behalf of the Council of Ministers, requests proposals form suitably 
qualified and experienced advisors to undertake a review of HR services for Isle of Man 
Government. 
 
HR services are provided to Isle of Man Government Departments, Boards and Offices through 
a shared service arrangement by the Office of Human Resources (OHR), which is part of the 
Cabinet Office. 
 
The aim of the review will be to consider the delivery and quality of HR services and the 
associated high level HR policies and strategies for the Isle of Man Government, and make 
recommendations for future improvements. Further information is provided once you have 
opted to review the procurement. 
 
In order to participate in this competitive exercise, your organisation must be registered on 
the Isle of Man Government’s Procurement Portal. If you have not previously registered, please 
visit https://in-tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home and select ‘Register’ from the menu on the 
left side of the Home Page. 
 
Once you have registered your organisation you should select this tender from the list of 
‘Current Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express Interest’ at the bottom of the page.  
Once you have clicked on 'Express an Interest' a 'Form of Acknowledgement' tab will appear. 
This tab will provide a copy of the 'Appeals Procedure' to be downloaded. In order to progress 
to the next stage of the process you will need to 'Opt-In' and complete the 'Form of 
Acknowledgment' questionnaire and click ‘Submit Return’ before the Expression of Interest 
deadline as detailed below. 
 
Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way, 
please e-mail procurement@gov.im  
 
Expressions of interest must be submitted through the above Portal by noon (12.00 hrs) on 
Wednesday 13th July 2022. 
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